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Any member of the Administrative council, Trustees and 

PPRC 

who would like to tour the parsonage may come and do so 

this Sunday immediately after church 
 

 

 

We continue to have open spaces on the flower calendar in the 
narthex.  Please take a moment and find a spot when you may want to 
provide a bouquet for our Sunday morning worship.  Kim Mallicoat can 
make it very easy. All you have to do is call her at 828.280.7664 and she 
will be happy to create a beautiful arrangement at a reasonable price.  

  
 

http://www.weavervilleumc.org/


 

 

Our Youth group meets every  Sunday from 4:30pm to 
6pm.  Snacks are provided. Bring your bible and a friend. 

 



 

 

Sunday School resumes this Sunday at 9:45am - 10:45am in 

the Education Building on the 3rd floor.  
 

 

 

 

Weaverville UMC is once again hosting a Vacation Bible 
School! 

 
The Dates are June 17 through June 20 from 9am to 12 pm.  

  

There is no charge to attend. Planning is in full swing and if you are 
able to volunteer, please contact the office. 
 



 

 

Our Church Unit of UWiFaith is currently composed of 2 Circles, meeting 
monthly. All women (Church member/non member, Methodist/non Methodist) 
are invited to join us at any time! 
 
The Matilda Dryman Circle will meet on April 18 at 10am in the Love 
Conference Room. Call Joanie Strohm for more info @ 828- 707-8928. or 
email ssjsmars@charter.net. 
 
The Minevia Brittain Circle meets on the 2nd Wednesday of the month at 
7pm. Call Joy Pansiera for info @828-777-2337. 
  
 

 

 

  

M&M Luncheon 

Thursday, April 18 at 11:45am in the Fellowship Hall 
  

Our speaker this month is Mary Waller, Development Director for All Souls 
Counseling who will speak on the mission and services their organization 
provides to our community. We will meet for food and fellowship. 
The meal will be Sloppy Joes, sides, chips and dessert. 
If you would like to bring a side dish, chips or a dessert, please contact 
Lorraine Cipriano at 828-707-2724 or at raincip@charter.net. Please contact 
Lorraine to RSVP.  
  
 

mailto:ssjsmars@charter.net
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Thanks to all your donations, many needs are being met! 

Our current needs are for the following: high chairs,  clothes for preemie 
boys and girls.  Any non-expired car seats or boosters for car. Gently 
used/outgrown clothing & equipment always appreciated. 
See the Amazon Wishlist on the church 
website. https://www.weavervilleumc.org Click BEAR Closet for ideas. 
Want to help?   Contact Catherine Love at catmlove@charter.net or call the 
BEAR closet at 828-.658.5373 

  
 

 

There is a basket in the Narthex for food donations. 
  

Always Needed:  Grits, Hearty Soups, Canned Chicken and Tuna, Adult 
Cereal,  
 
Volunteer are always needed! 
The North Ministry at 403 Weaverville Rd, Woodfin.. Call Sheryl at 
828.398.6951. 

https://weavervilleumc.us20.list-manage.com/track/click?u=5b8151e2844fc44526547c661&id=0de4cc39b4&e=63af26db06
mailto:catmlove@charter.net


 

  
To make a monetary donation, write a check to the church with the 
notation: ABCCM North (for food) ABCCM Other (for all 
other services/necessities) 
  
 

 

 

 
 

  

Explorers Class  
   

 
 

We meet at 10 am in the Love Conference Room each Sunday.  

We are studying What's The Least I can Believe and Still Be a Christian? by 

Martin Thielen. 

 

 

 

Women's Bible Study 



 

 

The next Women's Bible study starts April 16th at 10:30am in the Love 
Conference Room.  We will study Jeremiah: Daring to  Hope in an Unstable 
World. 
  
We will dig right in so purchase your book early and read the 1st week 
before meeting. Contact Lorraine Cipriano or Angela Moser for details.  
 
 
  

Ignite Class 

  

 
  

The Ignite Group is studying Wrestling with Doubt by Adam Hamilton and 
meeting Sundays at 9:45am in the Education Building, 3rd floor classroom. 

  

 



 

 
Offering to help fund the 2024 Handel's Messiah presentation 

For more information, please visit www.weavervillemusicstudyclub.org 
 

 

 

We extend our deepest condolences to the family of Zane and Judy Cole in 
the death of  

  
Scott Cole 

 
who passed into God's Kingdom on April 8, 2024. 

A private funeral service will be held at West Cemetery on May 18, with a 
celebration of life following at Weaverville UMC Fellowship Hall from 2-4pm 

with an ice cream social.  Wear Carolina Blue. 
 
  
 

  



 

 
Please let the office know of anyone you want to be included in 

our prayers. 
 

PRAISES: 
New Members Virginia Royall and Asher Tinkel; Fun and Successful Easter 

Egg Hunt; Community Easter Sunrise Service with WUMC, First Baptist, and 

Frist Presbyterian Churches 

  

       PRAISES/CONCERNS: 
Ed Blount, George Farthing, Gwen Harris, Chyanne Hatley, Dick Wilfong, 

Advent Health Hospital in Weaverville, Doctors, Nurses, and Staff at Mission 

Hospital. 

 

 

CONCERNS: 
Lloyd Clark, Bob Cipriano, Debbie Conejo, Debbie Davis, Ben Farthing, 

Michael Gomon, Jim Greenhurt,  Lynn Harvey, Becky Humphrey,  Lynn Ledger, 

David Leo, Jamie Olsen, Jennifer Phillips, Larry Schultz, Jack Seay, Emily 

Sewel, Joan Stafford,  Stan Strohm, Jack Teague, Wars in Ukraine, Gaza. 

  

 

  
 

  

 
 

Supporting the Church 

  

General Giving By Week: 

Target Giving Goal each week:  $9,000.00 

 

March 17: $5,339.00 

March 24: $6,555.00 

March 31: $4,402.00 

April 7:     $5,344.00 

 

As of March 31, 2024: 



 

Income:     $72,727.61 

Expenses: $89,638.19 

Net:          -$16,910.58 

 

Mortgage Balance: $ 201,962.48 

 

Attendance at  worship: 

 

3/17/2024:              11am:    110 total 

3/24/2024:              11am:    138 total 

3/31/2024:              11am:    168 total 

4/7/2024:                11am:      75 total 

 

Finance Update 

Thank you very much to everyone who has continued to support WUMC with 

their contributions! Options to donate: 

1. On our web site 

2. Through your bank's online bill pay 

3. Mail checks to: 

Weaverville United Methodist Church | PO Box 37 |  Weaverville, NC 28787 
 

 

Deadline for newsletter submissions: 

12:00pm (Noon) on Tuesdays 
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